

READING ACTIVITY

USING PRESENT PERFECT

Joel has always been curious about the world, so he has spent the last few years exploring different places and trying new things. He has visited more than ten countries, including Spain, South Korea, and Canada. During his trips, he has met people from many cultures and has learned how to adapt to new environments. For example, in South Korea, he tried street food for the first time, and in Spain, he learned a few phrases in Spanish to communicate with locals.



Joel has also had some surprising experiences. He has climbed a mountain in Peru, he has slept in a cabin in the middle of a forest, and he has taken a cooking class in Italy. However, he has never traveled alone for more than a week, and he has never visited Africa, even though it is one of his biggest dreams. He hopes to go there someday to learn about its traditions and wildlife.

Traveling has changed Joel in many ways. He has become more confident, more open-minded, and more patient. He has already realized that the world is much bigger and more diverse than he imagined. His experiences have taught him that trying new things can be scary, but it is always worth it. Because of this, Joel believes he will continue traveling for the rest of his life.



- **How many countries has Daniel visited?**

A. More than ten
B. Less than five
C. Only two
D. Exactly ten

- **Which experience did Daniel have in Spain?**

A. He climbed a mountain
B. He learned some Spanish phrases
C. He slept in a cabin
D. He took a cooking class

- Daniel has visited countries in different parts of the world.

True / False

- Daniel has already traveled to Africa.

True / False

- Traveling has helped Daniel become more open-minded.

True / False

- **What has Daniel never done?**

A. Taken a cooking class
B. Traveled alone for more than a week
C. Tried street food
D. Visited Peru

- **What has traveling taught Daniel?**

A. That the world is small and simple
B. That new experiences are usually dangerous
C. That trying new things can be scary but worth it
D. That he prefers staying at home

A. Present Perfect

B. Life Experience

C. Hope for the Future

1. "He has visited more than ten countries."
2. Climbing a mountain in Peru
3. Daniel wants to travel to Africa someday.

- 1A, 2B, 3C
- 1C, 2A, 3B
- 1B, 2C, 3A